
           
          

                     
                   

                         

                 

                    

                    
     

                     

          

  
   

  
  

 

    
  

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 City Of Glendale 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 Public Works Department 
Tel 818.548.3945 Engineering Division 
www.glendaleca.gov 

Join Public Works Engineering staff for a COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING regarding the 

Ocean View Blvd. Rehabilitation Project on January 9, 2016, 10:00 A.M. 

The City of Glendale Public Works Engineering invites you to attend a community meeting related to the upcoming Ocean View Boulevard Rehabilitation 

Project scheduled for Saturday, January 9, 2016, 10:00 -12:00pm at the Sparr Heights Senior Center, 1613 Glencoe Way, Glendale, CA. 
Light refreshments will be provided. The purpose of the meeting is to outline the need for the project, describe potential impacts to residents and businesses, 

present the project timeline, and respond to project-related questions. The anticipated construction schedule is May to October 2016. 

The Project will improve the roadway pavement, sidewalks, and traffic operations. Project updates will be posted at http://bit.ly/1ONNWfO. The website will 

also include a construction project location map. If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact the Engineering Division at 

818.548.3945 or send an email ASimonian@GlendaleCA.gov. 

Please contact us at least five days in advance of the meeting if you need disability accommodations at the community meeting. 

Thank you for your patience as we improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 

mailto:ASimonian@GlendaleCA.gov
http://bit.ly/1ONNWfO
www.glendaleca.gov


    
  

  
     

    

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 9, 2016 @ 10AM 

Temporary Impacts may include: 
• Traffic Delays • No Parking on Streets 

• Limited Access • Driveway Closures 
• Road Closures and/or Detours 

• Anticipated Construction Period: 
May 2016 - October 2016 

Another future improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Ara Najarian 

Council Members Paula Devine, Laura Friedman, 
Vartan Gharpetian and Zareh Sinanyan 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 




